
HB 1180 – Right to Learn Act – Favorable 

 

 

I am writing to support this bill that will ensure that all students who cannot or should not 
attend in person public schools be provided with alternative options.  

There are times when some children, because of their violent or criminal actions, should 
not attend public schools in person because they could be a danger to themselves and 
others.  

These children should be given options such as virtual schooling or in person tutoring in a 
controlled environment.  

As we have seen from recent events in the State of Maryland, passing this bill will protect 
students and teachers from the acts of violent juveniles.  

I support this bill.  
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